
 

 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the JEA Board of Directors will hold a closed meeting on Tuesday, August 
27, 2024 beginning at 10:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as may be heard, at JEA, 225 NORTH 
PEARL STREET, 7TH FLOOR, PEARL CONFERENCE ROOM, JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA, 
32202.  This closed meeting is held in accordance with Section 286.0113(2), Florida Statutes, for the 
purpose of hearing oral presentations from vendors as part of a competitive solicitation. The subject matter 
of the closed meeting will be confined solely to hearing oral presentations and vendor responses to 
questions in connection with JEA Solicitation Number 1411645246, Invitation to Negotiate for Business 
Excellence Consulting Services. No items outside of this subject matter will be discussed during the closed 
meeting. A complete recording of the closed meeting shall be made, and no portion of the closed meeting 
shall be held off the record. 
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